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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you for attending our PSHE parent/carer workshop this afternoon. It was lovely to hear how many 

parents/carers attended the event and had the opportunity to share our changes to the PSHE 

curriculum.   

 

Please do check out our school website for the updated PSHE curriculum. 

 

This week are Year 5 children and Reception children enjoyed the special visit from the Space Dome. 

This visit was linked to our science curriculum and provided a great enrichment opportunity. 

 

This week I attended the BEP conference at the National conference centre in Birmingham. It was a 

brilliant opportunity to work collaboratively with headteachers across the city. 

 

Thank you for supporting Children in Need today. We have raised £206.40 for charity. 

 

Please can you help support us in improving our attendance, every mark count. We want the children 

to experience our full, exciting curriculum. Children are doing really well on the 34 day challenge. I can’t 

wait to see who our winner is. 

 

We want to increase our numbers in our current nursery and offer an afternoon nursery session. Look 

out the details of our afternoon stay and play sessions. There will be an opportunity to visit the nursery 

and express your interest joining. Looking forward to these events.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Friday 17th November 2023 

Attendance challenge 

If you have 34 days 100% attendance, your names will be put into a hat and the winner drawn will 

receive a £20 Amazon voucher! 

The challenge will start on Tuesday 7th November 2023! 

 

 

 

 

https://mansfieldgreenacademy.e-act.org.uk/
mailto:enquiryMGA@e-act.org.uk


 

Safeguarding 

 

Safeguarding is everybody’s responsibility 

 

Parking on school keep-clear zig-zag is dangerous and illegal.  

 

They are there to protect the safety of your children. Vehicles that park on school keep-clear zigzags can 

obstruct the vision of children, making it dangerous when they are crossing the road. 

 

What are the yellow zig-zag lines on the roads outside schools? 

 

Yellow zig-zag lines can be found outside schools, as well as hospitals, police stations and fire stations. 

 

They always signify a strict 'no-stopping' zone - at schools, they are there to prevent vehicles from 

obscuring visibility of young children who are leaving school or need to cross the road. 

 

The Highway Code states: "You MUST NOT wait or park, or stop to set down and pick up passengers, on 

school entrance markings when upright signs indicate a prohibition of stopping." 

 

This means you can not stop there at all – even if you are just letting your children jump out the car 

quickly. 
 

 

Children in Need 

A big thank you to your all, we have raised £206.40 in aid of Children in Need! 



 

We are a Silver UNICEF Rights Respecting School 

Children’s rights are learned, understood and lived in this school. 

 

The Convention has 54 articles in total. Articles 43–54 are about how adults and governments must work together 

to make sure all children can enjoy all their rights, including: 

 

ARTICLE 11 (abduction and non-return of children) Governments must do everything they can to stop children 

being taken out of their own country illegally by their parents or other relatives, or being prevented from returning 

home. 

WEEKLY CLASS ATTENDANCE 

RSP – 95.1% 

RNP – 95.2% 

1AK – 85.6% 

1LS – 95.2% 

2PH – 87.6% 

2YK – 95.5% 

3SA – 97.3% 

3CW – 95.7% 

4SB – 91.2% 

4MO – 98.8% 

5ES – 90% 

5JC – 93% 

6AL – 90.3% 

6TD – 88.7% 

Well done to this week 4MO for 

achieving 98.8% attendance! 

 

 

Overall attendance 

92.8%  

Newsletter 

Autumn Term 2 Week 2 

Week ending 

17th November 2023 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox 

Executive Headteacher 

Reminder 

• Key stage two PSHE workshop 1 December - 2.45pm 

• Please ensure children come to school wearing a coat and 

appropriate footwear during this wet and cold weather. 

• Nursery places are available, please speak to a member of staff in 

the school office. 

Breakfast club 

Breakfast club has been very popular, but we are now oversubscribed 

and we want to reserve this service for working parents or those in 

further education. After half term, numbers will be limited to 40 pupils 

and you will need to book in on parent pay for the week. We no longer 

receive external funding for breakfast club, therefore there will be a 

cost of £1 per child per day. This is still inexpensive for parents/carers, 

but will go towards the food costs and staffing.  

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Class assemblies Autumn 2 

3SA - 22nd Nov - 9am 

4MO - 6th Dec - 9am 

Sports club 

Monday - Year 3 and Year 4 – Football Club 

Tuesday - Year 6 – Football Club  

Wednesday - Year 1 and Year 2 – Multi Skills Club 

Thursday - Year 5 – Dodgeball Club 

Parent workshop 

Zones of Regulation - Parent workshop 23rd November 9:30 


